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Pacific Gas and 
Electric Company*

Jeffrey L. Deal, P.E.
Director
Compliance and Risk Management

December 20, 2012

Raffy Stepanian, Program Manager 
California Public Utilities Commission 
320 W 4th Street, Suite 500 
Los Angeles, CA 90013

Subject: CPUC Seven Circuit Special Inspection.

Reference: Letter from Raffy Stepanian to Mark S. Johnson, Vice President, Dated 
December 7, 2011.

Dear Mr. Stepanian:

Attached to this letter is PG&E’s report in response to CPSD’s request to complete 
special circuit inspections and to provide certain information following those inspections.

Pursuant to our conversation on December 19, 2012, copies of the most recent inspection 
and patrol and maintenance records for these circuits are not being supplied with this 
report. These records are available upon your request.

Please contact me at 916-386-5100 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

/s/

Jeffrey L. Deal, P.E.
Director, Compliance and Risk Management

P.J. Martinez, Vice President, Electric Asset Management, PG&E
Raymond Fusere. Program and Project Supervisor, CPUC/ESRB 

Redacted

Cc:

Manager, Distribution Compliance, PG&E
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